
 

Dear Family & Friends, we write you from Northern California where we have spent the past 6 weeks on the road.  By now, we’ve become pros 
on how to live out of our suitcase & our car!  It’s been a journey, which we’ll share with you below, but we’re also eager to be home in Irvine. 
 

Illuminate: Epic West Coast Student Conference 2011 
Our trip began as we drove up to the San Francisco to join over 350 students and staff for our annual Epic West Coast Conference “Illuminate”.  
We love this conference because we see it as such a pivotal time in the middle of the school year for us to hear from the Lord & be challenged.  
It was a special time for us to interact with our students when we haven’t been on campus full-time since we got married.  
 
We’re especially thankful that we went to Japantown one afternoon to share our faith with our UC Riverside students.  It really stretched all of us 
to share in such a bustling place. Afterwards, it was neat to process their feelings & thoughts about going to share our faith.  Even though it was 
scary for them, we saw them take steps of faith during the day & continue to see that as many of them think through doing missions this 
summer.  So far, we have 14 students who have applied for a Campus Crusade summer project and 1 who is applying to intern abroad for a year.

God’s provision & possibility of a summer in San Francisco 
As we mentioned in our last letter, we’ve been off campus full-time to work on raising additional monthly support that we need to cover our 
living & ministry expenses.  It has truly been a blessing to visit many of you in Northern California who have been partnering with us for years, 
some of you even for a decade!  And we feel so loved and supported by the churches that have been pouring out blessings on us as well.  We’ve 
been encouraged to see over $500 in monthly support come in for us so far!  We’re trusting God for it all to come in by the end of March. 
 

We’ll continue to raise financial & prayer partners but will start doing so from Southern California once we get home.  Please pray for us as we’re 
eager to be back on campus AND we hope to be on the Epic Bay Area Summer Project as staff.  We found out recently that we will be placed 
there unless we need to raise more finances by that point.  A handful of our students from UC Irvine & UC Riverside have applied to be on that 
project, so we’d love to serve alongside them in San Francisco this summer! 
 

Would you join us in praying for… 

• Our students ….pray for the 15 students who are in the application process for missions trips.  Pray that God will  
give them wisdom on where to serve.  Pray for the many other students who don’t yet know what to do this summer. 

• Our staff team …. This is the time of the year when our two interns, Robbyn & Whitney, are making decisions on what to do for their 
futures. Please ask for God to speak to them & show them which direction to go.  Also, praise God, Whitney just recently got engaged! 

• Both of us …. Nich has been coughing for the past week.  Please pray for healing & for our health as we travel.  Our main goals when we 
get back to Irvine is to raise our finances & find a church – we’d love your prayers for both! 

 

 

NICH & TRICIA BEEBEE | FEBRUARY 2011 | EPIC MOVEMENT & CAMPUS CRUSADE for CHRIST 

 

 

 

 

KKIINNGGDDOOMM  CCOOMMEE……
Matthew 6:9 

 

UUUCCC   IIIrrrvvviiinnneee & UUUCCC   RRRiiivvveeerrrsssiiidddeee 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
the Beebees | 21 California Avenue Apt 205 | Irvine, CA  92612 | 925.708.0906 | Nich.Beebee@Gmail.com | Tricia.Beebee@Gmail.com  

We are so thankful for your partnership in reaching lost students and ultimately the world.  This ministry is only possible through your prayerful 
and financial support, and we are grateful for your sacrificial giving.  Thank you for joining us in helping reach the world for Christ and for being 
a part of our team!  God continues to use you mightily in our lives, as well as the lives of college students in Irvine, Riverside and around the 
world. 

 


